# The Southwest Slapshot



#### **Southwest Hockey Association**

IN THIS ISSUE FOR: April 8, 2020

### **Message from the President ~ 2020 AGM Update**

#### Be sure to follow us on Social Media!

Send 'family friendly' photos of: **Games**, **Team Successes**, & **Community Involvement**! Follow us for the latest updates, and be sure to tag Southwest Hockey at: **#swcougarsroar** 





Hello Southwest Hockey Members,

In light of what is happening in the world today, the last few weeks have been interesting for us all, to say the least.

The Board of Directors hope that you are all staying safe during these times. Over the last few weeks, it has been heartwarming to see the wonderful pictures and videos of the SWH teams that are being posted to our social media. Way to go Cougars! Keep them coming!

Although the season had come to an abrupt end, we continue to move forward with Association business.

In this newsletter, an AGM update is being provided. There will also be another update that will be sent in the coming weeks.

Thank you, and we hope you all remain healthy!

See you at the rink!

Cori-Ann Mogan | President



## **AGM Update**

Due to the government mandate of social distancing, our 2020 AGM has been postponed until further notice.

With that being said; we continue to move forward regarding our association business. There are a number of volunteer opportunities available that need to be filled. We urge you to please consider becoming involved.

For further information regarding the nomination process and the positions that are available, **CLICK HERE** and you will be directed to our Southwest Hockey website.

We will be in touch at a later date, with regards to our 2020 AGM.

Thank you!



<u>A Reminder</u> --> It is the <u>member's responsibility</u> to stay informed. The website is the main source of information so please be sure to check it out at **www.southwesthockey.ca** 







